



FOR PSA MEMBERS: OFFICE OF THE CHIEF JUSTICE (OCJ)

21-05-2020

What's Happening at OCJ?

Guidelines on Gradual Return to Office

The PSA would like to inform members of the attached guidelines on return to office issued by OCJ. The PSA request members to monitor that offices comply with the guideline and where there's non-compliance by the Employer to report this to their respective PSA Provincial Offices for assistance.

The PSA will not allow its members to be exposed to the unsafe working environment.

The PSA will always engage with the employer to ensure that the Health and Safety Regulations are adhered to protect employees.

Members will be informed of developments.

GENERAL MANAGER